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Division 15's Official Newsletter

Welcome to the newsletter ! CONTACT ME i
for October, the spookiest

e
month of the year! | m sure E :
many of you are having or

will be having fall break vivian@ktkey.org
soon. There are a lot of
events to look out for this @ >

month, so keep your eyes ktdivision15
peeled!



TRICK OR TREAT FOR
UNICEF

Key Club has partnered with
UNICEF since 1994. Trick or
Treat for UNICEF is a way for
clubs to help fundraise for the
United Nations Children’s
Emergency Fund (UNICEF).
Clubs should receive a
fundraising box and collection
boxes. Any club that does not
receive a kit by Labor Day
should order one through the
Key Club Store at 1-800-
KIWANIS.

DISTRICT CONVENTION

DCON will be held from March
18-20, 2022 at the Marriott -
Cool Springs Hotel in Franklin,
Tennessee. The 2022-2023
District officers will be elected
at DCON, and there will be a
service fair, workshops, a
dance, and more! Price will
include 2 nights of a hotel
room, 2 meals, all convention
activities/programs, and
convention souvenirs.
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October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

December 1, 2021

Annual Dues Become Delinquent

February 1, 2021
Unpaid Clubs Become Suspended
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